
 EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

FOR THE SHOREWOOD SCHOOL BOARD 
 

 

Topic:  Atwater School - .4 Art Teacher Atwater and Lake Bluff 

 

Date:   August 22, 2017 
 

Prepared by:  Kayla Russick, Atwater Principal 

 

 

Recommended action: _ Information only 

    ___ Presentation/discussion 

    ___ Discussion/action by committee 

       X   Discussion/action by board of education 

    ___ Presentation/action next meeting  

        

 

Recommendation(s): I recommend that the board approves the hire of Gina Glembin as the .4  

Art Teacher at Atwater and Lake Bluff for the 2017-18 school year.  

 

Purpose:   To fulfil a .4 open position due to increased enrollment. 

 

Background: I am pleased to recommend Gina Glembin as our additional art teacher at Atwater.  

Gina earned her degree in Fine Arts from UWM and brings over 5 years experience teaching art, 

including classes through the Shorewood Recreation Department.  She has most recently been 

teaching at Dixon Elementary School in Elmbrook.  Gina’s teaching time will be shared with 

Lake Bluff and Atwater where she will be working with K5, 1st, and 2nd grade classes. In her 

spare time, Gina continues to create art and exhibit her work!  We are looking forward to having 

Gina as part of our staff at Atwater.  


